
 

 
Date:   October 28, 2016 
 
To:  TRIM® METALWORKING FLUID CUSTOMERS AND DISTRIBUTORS 
 
Subject:  DISCONTINUED PRODUCT 
 
It is important as we add new and innovative products that we also remove older, lower-
performing products. There are many benefits to rationalization including, freeing up 
valuable resources, improving operational flexibility, simplifying supply chain 
management, and improving the quality of our product offering. 
 
Effective, Tuesday, November 1, 2016 
The following product will be discontinued:  TRIM® E190 
 
Suggested Alternatives:  TRIM® MicroSol® 690XT, TRIM® E850 
 
Thank you for your trust and confidence in Master Chemical’s TRIM® brand 
metalworking fluids. Please feel free to contact your local Master Chemical 
representative or either of the undersigned should you have questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

                                 
 
Robert Dodson     David A. Barned 
Product Manager    Vice President – Global Marketing  
 


